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Yoimoji - Dufflepaw

Next week’s Yoimoji will be Dufflepaw, the 

Reflective Koala. Please send your teachers 

examples of how your children have been 

reflective at home so that we can feature them 

in next week’s newsletter.

Birthdays This Week

Happy birthday to Jason and Joseph who would usually have celebrated in Assembly 

with us.

This Week
Mindfulness Summer Workshops: Please see the attached poster for information 

about some Mindfulness workshops being offered by Reaching Families over the 

summer.

Stage Right: Our Stage Right drama groups will be starting back up again in 

September. The sessions are on Tuesday evenings. Stage Right Juniors (aged 8-16) 

from 5.15-5.45pm and Stage Right adults (aged 16+) from 7-8.30pm.

Awards Video: In place of our annual Awards Evenings, we have compiled a special 

video to announce this year’s Awards. It will go “live” on our website and Facebook page 

at 5pm on Monday 13th July - make sure you tune in!

This link will take you to the video on our website, but remember it won’t work until the 

right time on Monday:

www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/awards_video_2020/497530

Working from Home!

Thank you to everyone who has sent in lovely pictures of your 

children working hard at home. Here is this week’s selection!

http://www.queenelizabeth2.w-sussex.sch.uk/website/awards_video_2020/497530


Working from Home!

Limes class have worked really hard, both at school and at home! We have learnt about 

festivals from around the world this term. We looked at what the festivals celebrate 

as well as how and where they are celebrated now. We have created music, yummy 

treats and wonderful art projects to help us celebrate. We've also worked on really 

practical projects such as painting fences, making bug hotels and exploring our local 

areas.
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